
 
 

We have 30 pupils and staff who are at risk of Anaphylaxis due to severe allergies and we are 
working hard to keep them as safe as possible on site. You will soon be sent a login invitation from 
KITT Medical to complete a short anaphylaxis training module that all staff should complete before 
5th Sept 2024.  

Those at risk of Anaphylaxis must have two in date AAI’s in school at all times which are kept in the 
following locations: 

-PPN – In pupil classrooms 

-Prep – Either carried by the pupil or in the Prep school office 

-Senior School – All pupils should carry two of their own AAI’s with them at all times 

In addition to this, we have Generic AAI’s that may be used by trained staff under the direction of 
999 personnel in the following locations: 

-PPN  Reception area outside the Hall  

-Prep Office  

-JGC Servery (see photo above) 

-Care Centre  

PPN pupils and those Prep pupils below 25kgs will need the lower dose AAI of 0.15ml and all senior 
school, staff and pupils over 25kg will use the 0.3 dose AAI (there is a list of pupils and the correct 
dosages with the generic AAI’s for your guidance).  

 


